November 12, 2018

We appreciate the efforts of Rachel Denker. Our delivery and distribution of the frozen
portion of our Fall Fundraiser went smoothly. Thank you to all who supported this
fundraiser in anyway.

Our Christmas tree on Dewar is in place lighting the holiday season. Thank you to
Carla Ceballos and Steve Leisch for their creativity.

Upcoming PIP hour opportunities are as follows:
1) Mrs. Hill needs volunteers to pack up the Book Fair for return.
2) Breakfast with Santa—multiple opportunities. Contact the office.

3) Santa’s Secret Shoppe

Sunday, November 18, All School Mass, 9:30 a.m., OLS.
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